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30/03/2024  16:32:292023/5113/P COMMNT Iana Chistiakova Hi! I live at 116b Malden Road (owner) and I am quite concerned about the levels of noise that may arise from 

this construction. Even now, without construction you can hear everything happening next door. Since I am 

working from home several days a week, it may affect me quite significantly. Before carrying out any works it 

is essential to install sound proofing. 

Thank you!

Iana
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